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Red Cross Opens Emergency Shelters in  
Bluffton and Beaufort 

 
The Red Cross has opened two emergency shelters this morning.  Motorists 
driving to either shelter should use extreme caution. 
 

 H.E. McCracken, 250 H.E. McCracken Circle, Bluffton  

 Beaufort Elementary School, 1800 Prince Street, Beaufort 
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